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NOTICES FOR THE WEEK 

01.06.2025 
1. The new Parish Clergy team thanks all the parishioners for your warm welcome that you 

extended to us. Please continue to support the Parish clergy team through your prayers. Let 

us work hand in hand to be bearers of hope. The induction of the new Parish priest will take 

place later on, as per the convenience of the Bishop.  

2. In preparation for the feast of the Pentecost, to be celebrated on Sunday, the 8th of June, we 

already have begun praying the Novena from Friday. There will be Pentecost Novena 

prayed at the end of all the masses till Saturday, the 7th of June. All the parishioners are 

requested to attend this devotion in large numbers.  

3. The parish pastoral council meeting will be held on Wednesday, the 4th of June, soon after 

the Marathi Mass. All the members are requested to attend the meeting.  

4. The Parish Priest requests applications from the interested candidates to serve as Extra 

Ordinary Ministers of Eucharist. The last date for applying will be the 7th of June.  

5. The Sunday school for the year 2025-26, will commence from the 15th of June. The Parish 

Priest requests all the parents and the children to consider Sunday school as important and 

make it a point to attend without fail. Sunday School teachers meeting will be held on 

Sunday, 8th June after the 9.15 am Mass. Those who are willing to be Sunday School 

teachers are requested to register their names in the parish office. 
6. We would like to inform the Parish Community that we will be having our regular 

scheduled masses from15th June. On Sundays there will be Konkani mass at 7 am, Marathi 

mass at 8 am, mass at Panki Centre at 9 am, English mass at 9.15 am, Children’s mass at 

10.15 am and in the evening there will be English mass at 6 pm. There will be no change 

in the Saturday mass timings.  From 16th June, weekday morning mass will be at 7.00 am, 

and evening mass in Marathi  at 6.00 pm and  in English at 7.00 pm.  

7. All the parents of the children and the youth, who are getting First Holy Communion and 

Confirmation in the year 2026, you are requested to register their names in the parish office 

by the 15th of June. 

8. The Pre-Baptism Course in our parish will be held on Sunday, the 15th of June. Those who 

would like to participate in this course you are requested to register their names in the parish 

office.  

9. There are shortage of singers to sing in the English choir groups. If anybody is interested 

to sing in the choir groups, you are requested to meet the choir in charges.  

10. Dear parishioners there are shortage of lectors for English masses. If anybody is interested 

to read the readings, you are requested to register your names in the parish office.    

 

 

God bless you all.              

       

 

Parish Priest.  


